
 

 

Announcement on the re-opening of Subscription and Switch-in of  

Aberdeen Standard Small Cap Fund (ABSM) 

Aberdeen Standard Asset Management (Thailand) Limited (“Company”) as the 

founder and manager of the Aberdeen Standard Small Cap Fund (ABSM) would like 

to inform all relevant parties to the re-opening of the Fund. Last year, subscription and 

switch-in were suspended temporarily from 4th January 2018 due to the large amounts 

of inflow into Aberdeen Standard Small Cap Fund (ABSM) may not invest according to 

investment policy. 

In the Company’s opinion, current Fund’s capacity and investment opportunities 

are now in alignment with its investment policy. Therefore, it is the right timing to re-

open the subscription and switch-in of Aberdeen Standard Small Cap Fund (ABSM) 

effective from 29th April 2019 onwards. 

The Company would like to thank you all investors for entrusting  your 

investment with us and should you require any additional information, kindly contact 

our Client Services team at 0-2352-3388 or client.services.th@aberdeenstandard.com. 
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